McLAIN & WINTERS

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 61 N. HURON YPSILANTI, MICHIGAN 48197 (734) 481-1120

DENNIS O. McLAIN WM. DOUGLAS WINTERS ANGELA B. KING

FAX (734) 481-8909 E-MAIL: mcwinlaw@gmail.com

October 26, 2011

Washtenaw County Office of the Sheriff Attn: Mark A. Ptaszek, Undersheriff 2201 Hogback Rd. Ann Arbor, MI 48105-9732

ptaszekm@ewashtenaw.org

Re: Status of October 19, 2011 Request for Copy of Portable Flash Drive (i.e. Thumb Drive) Prepared by Ypsilanti Township Residential Services Director Jeff Allen and Conveyed to Washtenaw County Special Investigator Brian Miller on Friday, March 11, 2011

Dear Undersheriff Ptaszek:

As I am sure your file reflects, on Wednesday, *October 19, 2011*, I forwarded to your attention a letter wherein I requested that the Washtenaw County Sheriff's Office "...forward a copy of the surveillance video [thumb drive] in the format that it was received so as to allow the Township to respond to the FOIA request from Ann Arbor.com." Attached for your convenience is a copy of my *October 19* letter. I would appreciate if you would confirm that you have received the October 19 letter and likewise it would be helpful if you would advise when the Township can expect to receive a copy of the surveillance video.

In the meantime, if you have any questions or I can be of further assistance, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

Wm. Douglas Winters

rsk/cc: Sheriff Jerry L. Clayton Township Board

Mike Radzik

Wm. Douglas Winters

Jeff Allen